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Mark Baldry

From: Moir, Douglas [Douglas.Moir@lancashire.gov.uk]
Sent: 05 September 2013 15:17

To: Mark Baldry
Subject: Higher Lickhurst (3/2013/0682)
Mark,

Having now had time to read the Heritage Statement, | do not consider there to be any
significant archeological implications to the proposals.

Doug Moir

Doug Moir

Planning Officer (Archaeology)
Development Management
Lancashire County Council
Tel: 01772 531734

Mob: 07557 030586

www.lancashire.gov.uk
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This e-mail contains information intended for the addressee only.
It may be confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege.
If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-malil or any attachment to it.

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in writing, the content cannot be taken to
form a contract or to be an expression of the County Council's position.

Lancashire County Council reserves the right to monitor ail incoming and outgoing email.

Lancashire County Council has taken reascnable steps to ensure that outgoing communications do not contain malicious software and it is your
responsibility to carry out any checks on this email before accepting the email and opening attachments.
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